
From: Kelsey Blain 
Sent: 05 August 2021 15:09
To: north1@
Subject: National Planning Policy Framework - APP/W9500/W/20/3250668 & APP/W9500/Y/20/3250669: 3
Bloomswell, YO22 4RT
 
Dear Ms Gold,
 
Thank you for your email regarding the revisions to the National Planning Policy Framework.
 
For reference this email relates to both appeals:
 
APP/W9500/W/20/3250668 - NYM/2019/0704/FL
APP/W9500/Y/20/3250669 - NYM/2019/0706/LB
 
The NPPF revisions relate to the above appeals in the following ways:
 
Paragraph 172 is now Paragraph 176
Paragraph 190 is now Paragraph 195
Paragraph 192 is now Paragraph 197
Paragraph 193 is now Paragraph 199
Paragraph 194 is now Paragraph 200
Paragraph 196 is now Paragraph 202
Paragraph 200 is now Paragraph 206
 
Please note that the text within these paragraphs has not been altered. It is only the paragraph
numbers that have been amended.
 
I trust that the above is of assistance but if you have any questions please feel free to contact me.
 
Kind regards,
 
K. Blain
 
Kelsey Blain
Planning Assistant
 
North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage
Bondgate
Helmsley
York
YO62 5BP



 
From:  
Sent: 04 August 2021 11:47
To: Planning 
Subject: Planning Inspectorate APP/W9500/W/20/3250668: 3 Bloomswell, YO22 4RT
 

The Planning Inspectorate (England) 
Temple Quay House, 2 The Square, Temple Quay, Bristol, BS1 6PN

The Planning Inspectorate (Wales) 
Crown Buildings, Cathays Park, Cardiff, CF10 3NQ

http://www.planningportal.gov.uk/planninginspectorate 
Twitter: @PINSgov

This communication does not constitute legal advice.

How we use your information 
The Planning Inspectorate takes its data protection responsibilities for the information you provide us
with very seriously. To find out more about how we use and manage your personal data, please go to
our privacy notice.

Please take a moment to review the Planning Inspectorate's Privacy Notice which can be
accessed by clicking this link.

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and
intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email
and its attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to
anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error and then delete
this email from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring,
recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes.
The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses.
It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the
responsibility of the recipient to perform all necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or
policies of the Inspectorate.
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